
Dear Friends :
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Audio Visual Department
Buffalo University
3435 Main Street
Buffalo, New York 14214

A small group of us here at the University of Maine at
Orono are interested in establishing a regional video art
center here in the frozen waste, and we are therefore interested
in finding a place and time where we could see representative
examples of the current state of video art . Your. University is
perhaps best known in New England in this field . We would be
willing to travel to a seminar within reasonable distance . Can
you advise us on where such seminars might be held, or how we
might go about requesting such a seminar, and from whom? Any
advice you can give us in these matters would be extremely
helpful . Thanks .

Yours,

Fritz LyA
Video Producer/Director

128 College Avenue
Orono, Maine 04473

207/581-7032
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